CODY of original letter

CARL J. WALTERS
SUPERVISOR

Town of Guilderland

ALBANY COUNTY, ROUTE 20

GUILDERLAND, N. Y. 12084

(518) 356-1980

JANE H. SPRINGER TOWN CLERK

December 17, 1980

Mrs. George H. Levens 4 Elmwood St. Albany, N.Y. 12203

Dear Mrs. Levens:

Please accept my apology for this late reply to your recent kind act in returning the checks blown on your lawn from Stuyvesant Plaza. I took them to Mr. Ed. Swyer immediately and he was most thankful for their return. You will no doubt hear from him if you already haven't. Mr. Swyer will make a special effort to prevent the debris from blowing on your lawn.

Thanks for being such a responsible citizen. I'm proud when I know this type of integrity is present in our Community.

Best wishes for the Holidays.

Sincerely Multers
Carl J. Walters

CJW:r1

Dr.	Reeb: The enclosed is a copy of
the	original letter. All credit to
you	My sincere thanks.
	N.L

Jan. 1, 1981